
Town of Whitefield

The Board of Selectmen are holding an informational/educational session with Barbara 
Richter, Executive Director of the N.H. Association of Conservation Commissions, on 
Wednesday, June 20, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. at the Whitefield Town Offices, 56 Littleton Road, 
Whitefield, N.H.    

This session is for anyone interested in becoming a member of the Whitefield Conservation 
Commission.  She will talk about the role of a conservation commission member and 
provide examples of what conservation commissions around the state of New Hampshire 
are doing.  Anyone interested is welcome to attend.  


